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Fish Deaths Review Team Returns

The team from the Office of the Chief Scientist and Engineer that’s conducting an
independent review of the fish deaths incidents in February and March is returning to
Menindee and will be in town from Monday 26 June to Thursday 29 June.

A second round of Community listening sessions are being held at Menindee Civic Hall -
30 Yartla St Menindee - from 9.00am to 5.30pm.

The team has come back to hear from more Menindee residents so that vital information
from local residents is included in the final report.

It wants to gather the thoughts, reflections, and if possible submissions so its report is
as complete as possible.

These are not “town hall” presentation meetings. Rather, they are opportunities for the
review team to listen to what the town of Menindee has to say.

If you would like to book an appointment with the team or have a confidential discussion
with the team, please make contact via email: fishdeaths@chiefscientist.nsw.gov.au or
by phoning 02 9228 5769.

If you are unable to get to these sessions, the team will be returning to Menindee in July
for another round of community listening sessions.

We look forward to hearing from you.
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